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No Drawing. 7 Pages Speci?cation 
Puri?ed dipotassium terephthalate is recovered from 

crude aqueous dipotassium terephthalate solution con 
taining potassium para-toluate as an impurity bv crys 
tallizing dipotassium terephthalate in an amount such 
that the weight ratio of potassium para-toluate to dipo~ 
tassium terephthalate remaining in the aqueous solution 
does not exceed the potassium para-toluate to dipotas 
sium terephthalate weight ratio at which potassium para 
toluate will begin to crystallize, followed by separating 
the dipotassium terephthalate crystals from the aqueous 
solution, preferably by ?ltration. The crude aqueous solu 
tion of dipotassium terephthalate can be prepared either 
by dissolving crude terephthalic acid in a potassium 
alkaline aqueous solution, e.g., aqueous potassium hy 
droxide, or directly from the oxidation of para-xylene or 
para-toluic acid in a potassium alkaline aqueous medium. 
The crystallization is conducted at about from 0° to 160° 
C., preferably about from 10 to 140° C.. and at about 
from 0.1 to 10, preferably about from 0.5 to 4, atmos 
pheres of total pressure. The dipotassium terephthalate 
can then be washed with any solvent which is chemically 
inert with respect to the dipotassium terephthalate, pref 
erably a nearly saturated aqueous solution of dipotassium 
terephthalate, to displace any remaining mother liquor. 
Puri?ed terephthalic acid can then be recovered by acidi 
fying an aqueous solution of the puri?ed dipotassium 
terephthalate. 


